
Yorkminster Park

REFLECTS
Yorkminster Park BaPtist ChurCh 2015 stewardshiP Card
In response to the extravagant generosity of God in the gift of his Son, Jesus Christ, I want to grow in my faith through the offering  
of my time, talent and treasures in the service of Christ and his church.  

After thoughtful and prayerful consideration I commit to the following estimate of my offerings to the church for 2015 with the  
understanding that this is an estimate and if my circumstances change I will be free to adjust this estimate accordingly.

treasures
Name: 

Phone:   Email:  

In 2015 I plan to give $  or $  per month x 12        General Fund       Missions

 I will continue to  use my church envelopes or  Please send me offering envelopes

or   I use or would like to use the PAR (pre authorized remittance) method of giving

or   will use VISA   or   I will use the website yorkminsterpark.com

time
Name: 

Phone:   Email: 

I currently offer  hrs per week in volunteer activity in the church and community. 
Currently my church volunteer hours are offered in the following areas

  

  

In 2015, I am willing to offer  volunteer hrs per week at the church. 

talents
My talents and gifts include: 

  

  

I would like to be involved in some of the following areas of service and ministry at the church:

 Administrative Tasks  Children’s Ministry  Property/Custodial  Board of Mission 
  Churches on-the-Hill Food Bank   Habitat for Humanity Toronto   Kitchens   Music Library 
  Lay Visitation and Pastoral Care   Library   Meals on Wheels   Out of the Cold   
 Other:

To ensure the confidentiality of your pledge please deliver this form in person or by mail to:
mrs. sheila stonehouse, c/o Yorkminster Park Baptist Church, 1585 Yonge Street Toronto, Ontario, Canada M4T 1Z9
or by email to: sstonehouse@yorkminsterpark.com
note: The information regarding the offering of your treasures will be held in confidence by the Manager, Financial Services.  
The information regarding your gifts of time and talent will be brought to the attention of the Stewardship Committee and the  
Ministry Team.


